

AR - 1370

LL. B. First Semester (Five Years Degree Course) Examination

(Pattern - 2014)

ENGLISH - I

Paper - I

(USC - 40054)

P. Pages : 4

Time : Three Hours]

[Max. Marks : 80

Note : (1) All questions are compulsory.

(2) Figure to the right indicate marks.

(3) Indicate the appropriate question number while answering.

1. Answer any **four** of the following :—

- (a) What are the essential ingredients of Education according to Sir Richard Livingstone ?
- (b) What lesson did M.K.Gandhi learn from his marriage ?
- (c) Describe in your words Nehru's views about the panorama of India's history.
- (d) Justify the title, "My Lost Dollar".
- (e) Describe the meeting of the peasants with the Swamiji.
- (f) How did Srijut Sharma react to his premature retirement ? 20

2. Answer any **four** of the following :—

- (a) Write in your own words the theme of the poem, "Wander Thirst".
- (b) Summarise the poem, "Trees".
- (c) Write a note on the development of thought in the poem, "Stopping by Woods on a Snowy Evening".
- (d) Describe the creative and destructive aspects of the cloud with reference to the poem, "The Cloud", by P.B. Shelly.

AR - 1370

0761-1111
P.T.O.

- (e) How is the private life of the Railway clerk ?
(f) What are the views of W.H.Auden about the citizen in modern times ?

20

3. Write an essay in about **250** words on any **one** of the following :—

- (i) Corruption and Indian Politics.
(ii) Save Water-Save Life.
(iii) Smart phones : a Boon or a curse.

OR

Write a letter to your younger brother about career in law field.

10

4. (A) Give synonyms and antonyms of the following :—

- (i) Synonyms : alter, error permit. 3
(ii) Antonyms : defence, freedom, admire. 3

(B) Give one word substitution :

- (i) One who eats vegetables only.
(ii) Killing of oneself.
(iii) In large quantity.
(iv) A child without parents. 4

5. (A) Do as directed :—

- (i) The police officer said to the police, "Get the report".
(Change the narration).
(ii) I said to my sister, "yesterday I bought a doll for you".
(Change the narration)

2

(B) Change the voice.

(i) They are pulling down the old bridge.

(ii) He has attended the law college. 2

(C) (i) He can speak English. (Add a question tag).

(ii) He was not Krushna. (Add a question tag). 2

(D) (i) He is a rich man in the village. (Make it negative)

(ii) No sooner did he get the telegram than he left in a car.
(Make it affirmative) 2

(E) (i) What a beautiful the scene is! (Make it assertive)

(ii) The night is very horrible (Make it exclamatory). 2

6. (A) Make the precis of the following passage :

The British Constitutional system vests the Parliament with absolute legislative authority and there are no limits whatever to the exercise of this power. Parliament can do everything and anything affecting the people and things. An act of the Parliament is binding law and the courts cannot in any way interfere with it. There is no judicial review of legislative action by the Parliament. The courts cannot invalidate an Act of the Parliament on the ground that it is against the so called natural law or that it is tyrannical, unreasonable, absurd or bad. Acts of the Parliament can be modified and repealed only by another Act of Parliament. However, the courts are not as helpless as it may appear. They do play an important role in this field. No word is simple for interpretation and courts are frequently called upon to interpret an Act of Parliament. 5

(B) Read the following passage and answer the questions below :

When I fall asleep, I dream about what it would be like to have a rocket ship. If I had a rocket ship, my first destination would be the earth's moon which is called Luna. When I got to Luna I would jump all around. Because there is little gravity, I would be able to jump very high. After I finished jumping all over the Moon. I would fly to satan and travel around Saturn's beautiful rings. On my way to Saturn, I would

try to avoid a number of Asteroids. Asteroids are large pieces of rocks and minerals. In my science class I learned that it would take me almost my entire life to travel to Pluto. Pluto is the last planet in our solar system. Because it's so far from our Sun that it is super cold. I wish I could see Pluto up close.

Questions :

- (i) What is the name of Earth's Moon ?
- (ii) What is the special quality of Saturn ?
- (iii) Where is little gravity ?
- (iv) What are the Asteroids ?
- (v) Suggest suitable title to the passage.

5

